
 

 

If you have questions or concerns related to your child’s cleft surgery (lip, palate, bone 
graft), please call or email your surgeon.

The Randolph B. Capone Cleft Lip & Palate Program  

POST-SURGICAL CONTACTS

•	 Dr. Byrne: 216-445-7557
•	 Dr. Nellis: 410-583-7185, option 7

•	 Dr. Caccamese: 410-706-6195  
or jcaccamese@umaryland.edu

If you have questions or concerns regarding your child’s ear tubes/medications, you may 
contact the physician or nurse in the ENT office at one of the following numbers:

MONDAY-FRIDAY, 8 AM-4 PM:  
443-849-2217

SATURDAY-SUNDAY AND AFTER OFFICE HOURS: 
Please call 443-849-2140 and follow the prompts to reach the on-call ENT resident.

If you have questions about feeding/speech (bottles, cups, spoons), post-operative 
feeding instructions, and difficulty eating or drinking:

MONDAY-FRIDAY: 
Call the Milton J. Dance Jr. Center at 443-849-2087 and ask for Olivia Rachel, SLP or Stephanie 
Little, SLP.

WEEKENDS:  
Call 443-798-5905 and leave a message. Messages are checked between 9 am-3 pm on Saturday  
and Sunday.

If you have questions about your child’s post-operative diet (foods allowed, calories, 
advice for recipes, etc.):

MONDAY – FRIDAY: 
Call or email Annie Deremeik, RD, at 410-598-7090 or aderemeik@gbmc.org

If you have questions about your appointments, policies, your hospital stay, or any other 
general questions:

MONDAY – FRIDAY:  
Call or email Stephanie Boblooch at 443-849-6050 (office), 443-622-1814 (cell), or sboblooch@gbmc.org 


